
 
 

 

 

OFFICE OF POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR WEST YORKSHIRE 
 

Record of decision made by the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 

 

Title/Subject:  
 
Transfer of employment from PCC to CC of Corporate Communications staff 
 

Summary and recommendations:  
 
Stage 2 Staff Transfer is a national requirement to identify the most appropriate employer 
for police staff and its implementation within West Yorkshire aims to support the delivery of 
an effective and efficient police service within the force area. 
 
The West Yorkshire Stage 2 submission made to the Home Secretary on 3/3/14 identified 
functions, including Corporate Communications, where further consideration was required 
before implementation of any change to employment and direction and control 
arrangements. 
 
A review of Corporate Communications’ service provision was commissioned to ensure 
the requirements of the PCC and CC could be accommodated in arrangements following 
Stage 2 implementation. 
 
This review recommended that the employment of Corporate Communications staff should 
be transferred from the PCC to the CC. 
 

Police and Crime Commissioner decision: 
 
To implement change of employer for Corporate Communications staff from PCC to CC. 

 

Signature:   
 
 
 
 
Title: Police and Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire 
Date: 5 January 2015 
 

 
 


